CONFIDENTIAL MINISTRY OF DEFENCE WHITEHALL LONDON SWIA 2HB TELEPHONE 01-218 9000 DIRECT DIALLING 01-218 211/3 MO 21/8/5 26th July 1983 EMPLOYEE INVOLVEMENT I am most grateful for the helpful and constructive correspondence which has followed our original exchange. Can I suggest that we take up Geoffrey Howe's suggestion of an informal discussion, which I should like to attend. I am copying this letter to the recipients of the earlier correspondence. Told Mr Shaw not if Mr Teshar Jecuida to agree to a meeting he the pm considered the Chancellar 18/2 Michael Heseltine Should do so in the knowledge that Wester overwhen by his of 15/7.

Norman Mali The Rt Hon Norman Tebbit MP CONFIDENTIAL

29 JUL 1983